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Be sure to keep reading!
There is a tremendous amount of information in this week's newsletter. From standardized
testing, to the start up of band, strings, and choir. From PTO Spirit Gear sales, to Boosterthon
business partnership opportunities; and more.

Be sure to scroll through everything!

A reminder that tomorrow, Friday September 2nd is an early dismissal day for everyone (no
afternoon Extended Day). Monday, September 5th is a no school day for everyone. Tuesday,
September 6th is a no school day for students (professional development for teachers).
Extended Day is open on 9/6 for those families who have pre-registered for the day.

Have a wonderful long weekend!!!

https:


On Thursday, September 8th we will celebrate the Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary. We will
have a prayer service at 8:30 am, please stop by, if you have time.

If I may ask, please plan to send your child(ren) into school wtih a flower to help create a class
bouquet.

Thank you!

The Diocese of Arlington will be using a new standardized testing platform for grades 3-7 this
year. The assessment is through NWEA and is the MAP Growth assessment.

As we have been accustomed to, the test is an untimed, online, adaptive assessment which will
be given three times during the year. We will continue to test in the areas of English grammar,
reading comprehension and mathematics.

Below you will find a letter from Dr. Vorbach, Superintendent of Catholic Schools regarding the
new platform and parent information.

The first testing window will begin September 12th. During that week students in grades 6-8 will
take assessments. Students in grades 3-5 will take assessment beginning September 19th.

Teachers have received a minimal amount of training at this point - just enough to administer
the tests! During the day of professional development on September 30th, teachers (and
administrators) will learn how to pull data, read and interpret reports and results.

Results from the first testing window will be shared with parents during the November
conferences.

The Diocese of Arlington continues to stress the use of standardized testing results to inform
instruction in the classroom.

Dr. Vorbach letter on NWEA

Family Guide to
NWEA

For those who have been asking, the services for Mr. Anthony Baynard (Mr. B) will be held in

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/98df0de9-3ada-4ddd-91e4-015956c430ca.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/dd9688fa-914c-4196-bc26-5eeb552f037b.pdf


Chesapeake, Virginia. The viewing is tomorrow, Friday, September 2nd and the funderal is
Saturday, September 3rd.

More information may be found at:

https://www.fitchettmannfuneralservices.com/obituary/anthony-baynard

We continue to pray for Mr. Baynard's family and friends and hope you will join us in that, as
well.

Fall Yearbook Picture Day!!!

Monday, September 26, 2022

ALL students should be in their regular school
uniform (even if they have P.E. that day)

A printable copy of the order form is available below in the Family Folder section.

Just keep singing!!!

Both Mass and Performance Choir are back for
the Grades 3-8!

Sign-up flyers available in the Family Folder
section below

https://www.fitchettmannfuneralservices.com/obituary/anthony-baynard






Strings Program Registration
Form

https://forms.gle/L4GzKXPon9fwtiY69




-Maureen Ashby
Principal



Top of the Day, Holy Spirit!

Upcoming Events:
September 7, 6:30pm           – PTO Volunteer Fair.
September 20, 6:30pm          – PTO Meeting (hyperlink/info below).
https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/87077053723?
pwd=SkJiMEdsWHcvKzdVZC9qN09GdlgrZz09 
Meeting ID: 870 7705 3723              Passcode: 483688
October 1, TBD                   – Used Uniform Sale.
 Volunteer Fair Planning:  Please plan to attend the Holy Spirit PTO Volunteer Fair scheduled
for Wednesday, September 7th at 6:30PM in the school gym. Your attendance counts towards
your annual 20 hour family volunteer requirement for Holy Spirit School. Please contact Mary
Sonnen, PTO Volunteer Coordinator, for more information at 571-243-6423
(evenings/weekends) or through PTOvpmembership@holyspiritflames.org. Sign up for the
Volunteer Fair is available in the Connect1 App with your family account.
 
Recess Duty: Sign up for recess duty opportunities is now available through:
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/ta43kmlw3.

Reminder: Families made a commitment to be active and supportive of the Holy Spirit School
PTO. Part of this is made possible with your annual $60 PTO dues which are assessed via the
family’s tuition account at the start of the academic year. Families also promise to complete 20
service hours (10 service hours for single parent households), and an additional 2 hours of
playground supervision (families with only pre-kindergarten students are exempt from
playground supervision). At the end of the school year families will be assessed $20 per service
hour not completed.
 
Ongoing Fundraisers:
Mabels Labels https://mabelslabels.com/en_US/fundraising/support/
BoxTops Download App, scan your receipt; Referral code: A7RD91XB

https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/87077053723?pwd=SkJiMEdsWHcvKzdVZC9qN09GdlgrZz09
mailto:PTOvpmembership@holyspiritflames.org
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/ta43kmlw3
https://mabelslabels.com/en_US/fundraising/support/


Flame Spirit Gear Store

Open for sales Tuesday, September 6th
through Tuesday, September 20th.

 
Once the store opens purchasing items online can be done in 3 easy steps:

1.  Scan the QR code available in the printable flyer (see the Family Folder
section below)

Or

Go online to https://holyspiritflame22fallapparel.itemorder.com

2. Choose your items and add them to your cart
3. Securely checkout with your credit card

 
*This is the ONLY Spirit Gear sale for the year.*

PTO Spirit Gear Days are typically the 3rd Thursday of each month (beginning in
October). Students may dress down as long as they are wearing PTO Spirit Gear.

https://holyspiritflame22fallapparel.itemorder.com/


Boosterthon is coming!!!!

October 17 - October 25, 2022

We are looking for business partners!



Connect1

This application can be accessed on a smartphone or computer.
·        It will provide a central location for families to see all the volunteer opportunities available to
them, both school-wide and for their children’s classes (replacing the need for individual signup
genius accounts).
·        It will provide a way to automatically track PSSC hours based on event signups (and adjust
that time as needed).
·        It will provide an electronic version of the school directory, including class lists and parent
contact information. Information can be updated in real-time, ensuring information for students
who join school mid-year is readily available, and information for families who move during the
school year is quickly available as well.
·        It provides a prayer board to request and answer prayers for our community.
 
You can sign up at:
https://app.connect1.io 
School Code: L41VP6
 

https://app.connect1.io/


NOTE: One parent/guardian signs up first, adds the other guardian in the app. The second (and
any other guardians - aunts, uncles, grandparents, adult children, etc) will use the link they get
to sign up. If you don't do this the family account will not be linked and you may not get proper
credit for your PSSC hours.
 
The point of contact for Connect1 is PTOPSSC@holyspiritflames.org
 
Zoom training sessions:
 
Sep 1, 2022, 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)
·        https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/89627771471?
pwd=M0d6WkNWOGcyR0JRbUo0cndibE1rQT09
·        Meeting ID: 896 2777 1471
·        Passcode: 589843
 

Click here for a printable copy of the
instructions

PTO Board 2022 - 2023
 

President - Christine Ploschke - PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
Vice President - Vacant - PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org

Treasurer - Danielle Hetzler - PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
Secretary - Lee Conroy - PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org

 
Volunteer Coordinator - Mary Sonnen - PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org

Fundraising Coordinator - Toni O'Neill - PTOVPDevelopment@holyspiritflames.org
Homeroom Parent Coordinator - Valerie Overstreet - PTOHomeroomCoordinator@holyspiritflames.org

Volunteering

Please remember that you must be fully compliant with the Child Protection policies of the Diocese in
order to perform recess duty and to volunteer in activities where students are present.

Parish Happenings!

mailto:PTOPSSC@holyspiritflames.org
https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/89627771471?pwd=M0d6WkNWOGcyR0JRbUo0cndibE1rQT09
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/8b0e8508-889d-4364-9e87-8ab9ba372db8.pdf
mailto:PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVPFundraising@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOHomeroomCoorindator@holyspiritflames.org




Community Happenings!



FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "September 1 2022" on the website.
For your convenience, some flyers are
repeated.

Family
Folder

School Flyers:

1. Fall Yearbook Picture order form
2. Strings Program letter
3. Band Parent Meeting flyer
4. Mass Choir flyer
5. Performance Choir flyer
6. Chess Club flyer
7. PSA Fall Sports flyer
8. PTO Spirit Gear ordering information
9. Boosterthon Business Partnership information

10. Used Uniform Sale flyer
11. Connect 1 Sign-up Instructions
12. Mabel's Labels PTO Fundraiser
13. School Eastery Family Account information
14. Middle School - Gift of Human Sexuality OPT-IN Form

Parish Flyers:

1. Militia Immaculata flyer
2. Bible Study flyer
3. Parish Picnic flyer
4. Altar Server Training flyer
5. Youth Ministry Parent Meeting flyer
6. Blood Drive flyer

Community Flyers:

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/september-1-2022/


1. Cub Scouts flyer
2. JPG Fall programming flyer
3. BI Cheer Clinic


